
To Whom It May Concern: 

In response to FOIA Request Number 1510612-000, I am requesting all records responsive to 
my initial request for information on "Operation Inlet (November 20, 1969 — December 26, 
1972)". The records sent in response to my request fulfill only part of this request, as they 
cover a period of November 6, 1969, to June 26, 1970, whereas the request specified a period 
of November 20, 1969, through December 26, 1972. Memoranda found in the National 
Archives confirm that additional records exist through at least February 2, 1973. I have 
attached two such examples for clarification. These attachments contain the following 
information: 

1) A memorandum issued by the Special Agent in Charge, Albany, and captioned "FBI 
Intelligence for the President Code Named 'Inlet' Research Matter". The memorandum is 
dated December 26, 1972. 

2) A memorandum issued by the United States Senate Select Committee to Study 
Governmental Operations with Respect to Intelligence Activities, dated June 20, 1975. It 
confirms the existence of a memorandum captioned "FBI Intelligence Letter for the President 
Code Named 'Inlet' Research Matter" and dated February 2, 1973. 

The referenced memoranda were not among the records sent in response to my initial 
request and thus confirm further records exist. I am asking for all records responsive to my 
request, including those for the period running from June 27, 1970 to December 26, 1972. 

Please let me know when I can expect to receive a response. 

Thanks for your help, and let me know if further clarification is needed. 
 
Sincerely, 

Robert Skvarla, Jr. 


